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Acceptance of the no-cost extension requested by UNDP for the agreement "Paving the way for the full 

implementation of the "transformation" phase of the Norwegian-Peruvian-German Joint Declaration of 

Intent" (GLO-4060 PER-16/0002)  

 

We refer to the UNDP Peru Country Office request on June 24, 2021, for a no-cost extension through December 

31, 2022, of the project “Paving the way for the full implementation of the "transformation" phase of the 

Norwegian-Peruvian-German JDI (reducing GHG emissions from deforestation and forest degradation and 

promoting sustainable development in a planned, participatory and decentralized manner)”.  

 

The request included the following documents: i) updated implementation plan for each product in the project, 

ii) the minutes of the Extraordinary Technical Meeting that took place on April 13, 2021. In this meeting, the 

extension of the project and changes in product 3 were discussed, iii) updated budget for 2021, and iv) 

document explaining the reasons for the delay. 

 

On June 24, the board of the project had a meeting to discuss and approve the extension of the project and the 

changes in product 3. All the approved changes have been documented in the minutes of the meeting.  

 

As the request is mainly due to the impacts of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic in the project field activities, 

the extension will allow UNDP to ensure that project objectives and indicators are fully completed. Therefore, 

Norad approves the no-cost extension of the project through December 31, 2022, and the proposed changes in 

product 3. The minutes of the board meeting on June 24 and the updated implementation plan per product are 

attached to this letter. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Hilde Dahl  

Senior Adviser 

Department for Climate, Energy and Environment Section 

for Climate, Forest and Green Economy 

Monica Camacho 

 Adviser  

Department for Climate, Energy and 

Environment Section for Climate, Forest and 

Green Economy 
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